
Dear Ms Thomson,  
 
Re: Labour Market Assistance Industry Award 2010 
 
Further to the Report issued by Justice Ross on 6 July 2016, the Australian Federation of Employers 
and Industries (AFEI) was directed to advise the Fair Work Commission (the Commission) as to 
whether it intended to press the point raised at paragraphs 36–37 of its 15 April 2016 submission in 
respect of clause 6.3 of the Exposure Draft based on the above award.  
 
As yet, the Commission has not received any correspondence from the AFEI in relation to this 
matter. 
 
The AFEI is to advise the Commission of its position by no later than 4.00pm on Friday 28 October 
2016. 
 
All correspondence is to be sent to amod@fwc.gov.au.  
 
Regards, 
 
MIRIAM HENRY 
Member Support Research Team 
 
Fair Work Commission  
Tel:  +61 3 8656 4731 
Fax:  +61 3 9655 0401 
amod@fwc.gov.au  

 
11 Exhibition Street, Melbourne Victoria 3000 
GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001 
 
www.fwc.gov.au 
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